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Suspend Degree Work information from GM

July 21, 2020

Due to increasing cases of COVID-19 across the state, especially the metropolitan areas, I feel 
that even with the precautions we have been taking, the risk for the candidate, degree team and 
members are still there being that we are is such close contact.

I feel it would be in the best interest of the fraternity to suspend the conferring of degrees until 
further notice, therefore It is my edict that conferring of all degrees be suspended Effective 
August 1, 2020 until further notice. 

Stated Meetings are still allowed and please continue to stay within the safety regulations 
required by your local government.   

Sincerely and Fraternally,

Robert T. Reed
Grand Master
Grand Lodge of Tennessee, F&AM
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